District 1 Newsletter September 14, 2021

District put on a great Labor Day Picnic. What an awesome job and the turnout was
great! It was a great show of Unity in our community!

Mark your calendar for the upcoming Siouxland Intergroup Unity Dinner, September 25,
2021, then there is the District 1 Workshop held October 2, 2021 and the Pie Extravaganza
October 16, 2021. Flyers should be out at our meetings or on the website aasiouxcity.com.

Hope to see you at these functions. Remember service work is a great help in sobriety
plus your involvement helps us all to carry the message.

District 1 meets the second Tuesday of every month at 6:30pm at 2432 J ay Avenue, Club
215 and Siouxland Intergroup meets the third Thursday of every month at 7pm at the Central
Office, 614 Cook St.

Sincerely,
Newsletter Chair
Tim L.



